

December 23, 2020

Santee Lakeside Rotary Club PO Box 711408 Santee, CA 92072-1408

Dear Friends:

On behalf of all of us at Meals on Wheels San Diego County and the seniors we serve, we thank you for your recent donation of \$500.00. In 2020, we were able to quickly adapt and increase our services to hundreds of new seniors who sought out our help because of COVID-19. And we were able to do this because of supporters like you!

For 60 years, Meals on Wheels has been delivering hot meals and warm smiles to isolated seniors, and with your generosity we can continue our work to maintain the well-being, independence, and dignity of seniors throughout San Diego County.

Especially now during the winter months of the COVID-19 pandemic, when our seniors have been asked to not leave their homes, our services are needed more than ever and your kindness truly makes a difference.

You are such a valued member of our family. Together, we can meet the demands of the growing senior population and enable them to enjoy the quality of life they so richly deserve in their own homes, where they want to be. Your investment in

Meals on Wheels San Diego County ensures our clients will continue to benefit from our services well into the future.

I would love to learn more about what Meals on Wheels means to you so please don't hesitate to contact me. Thank you again for your heartfelt generosity. We simply could not carry out our mission without you! May this New Year bring you joy, health, and hopefully time with your family--near and far!

Sincerely,

Amie Brown

Director of Development

abrown@meals-on-wheels.org

Trankon!

In accordance with IRS regulations, this letter may be used to confirm that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for your contribution. (Tax Exempt ID #95-2660509).